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Letter from the Editor 
Howdy y’all! 
 
Happy Election Day! It’s possibly the greatest holiday of the year, and it 
has all the classic holiday elements: lots of food, debate that gets a little 
too heated sometimes, Robert’s Rules, and multiple sign-in codes to 
make sure you were actually present (just like family Thanksgiving). 
 
This will be my last-ever Cornerstone, so I wish everyone good luck on 
their finals and in their future endeavors. I hope I gave you a few 
chuckles and satisfied your desire for puppy photos, but you’ll have to 
find a new source for both from here on out. Thanks for the great 
semester, and good luck to the next Historian!  
 
That’s all folks, 
– Josh Polzin 

Upcoming Events: 
LinkedIn Headshots 
Dec 5, 3 - 4 PM  
 
KnitWits III 
Dec 5, 7 –  8:30 PM  
 
Grad Speaker Series 
Dec 6, 12 – 1:30 PM 
 
Kiwanis 
Dec 7, 9 AM – 1 PM  
 
Banquet 
Dec 7, 6 PM – 9 PM  
 
NCSI Talk 
Dec 9, 12 – 1 PM  
 
New Initiatives IV 
Dec 10, 6:30 – 7:30 PM 
 
ENGR 101 Post-Exam 
Snacks 
Dec 16, 9 – 10 AM 

Mel, my puppy! Left is a photo of her now, right is a photo of her 
a few months ago (when she had more puppy forehead folds). 
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